
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assalamu Alaykum Dear Parents,  

 Welcome back students! Hope everyone enjoyed their 

spring break and got a fresh start this week. I want to remind 

parents that next week is the Arabic Spelling bee 

competition. It will be held on Thursday April 11, 2019. If 

anyone has any questions please feel free to ask Mrs. 

Sawsan who is in charge.  There will also be a PTO meeting if 

anyone is interested in attending.  

 Next week we are continuing our lesson on Force and 

Motion for 5th and 6th grade. We will continue learning about 

Newton’s three laws of motion. We also learn about Kinetic 

and Potential energy. I will have the students do some 

activities on the lesson. There will be homework 

assignments given to students as well. 

 For 7th and 8th graders we will actually start our new 

lesson on weather. This week we learned about wavelengths 

and frequencies. We also learned about sound waves and 

light waves. We will try to start the new lesson on weather. 

We learn about different tyes of weathers like snow, rain, and 

sleet. We also learn about how volcanoes, tornadoes, and 

hurricanes are formed. There will homework assignments 

and weekly quizzes on the lesson. 

 


